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 IMPORTANT CUSTOMER NOTICE

June 22, 2012
Pay Telephone Service 
Notice of Access Recovery Charge Implementation
Dear Payphone Service Provider:
The AT&T Local Exchange Companies (AT&T Alabama, AT&T Arkansas, AT&T California, AT&T Connecticut, AT&T Florida, AT&T Georgia, AT&T Illinois, AT&T Indiana, AT&T Kansas, AT&T Kentucky, AT&T Louisiana, AT&T Michigan, AT&T Mississippi, AT&T Missouri, AT&T Nevada, AT&T North Carolina, AT&T Ohio, AT&T Oklahoma, AT&T South Carolina, AT&T Tennessee, AT&T Texas, and AT&T Wisconsin) are providing notice that beginning July 3, 2012, the FCC allowed local telephone companies to recover certain costs of providing service through an Access Recovery Charge (ARC), and to combine the ARC with the End User Common Line Charge (EUCL) line item on customers’ bills.  The EUCL charge on your bill will now include both charges. 
The incremental ARC amount for payphone lines is $0.19. 

 The ARC and the EUCL are listed in AT&T’s federal tariff on file with the FCC. 


